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PRODUCT ADVISORY NOTICE 
KEEPING YOU INFORMED OF PRODUCT CHANGES 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

To: All Customers, Sales Representatives and Distributors  
 

Date:  August 15, 2014 
 

Subject: Removal of CE mark from Grayhill I/O modules and mounting racks 
 
This Product Advisory Notice is to alert you that Grayhill will no longer apply the CE mark to 
their I/O modules or mounting racks. This change will not affect the specification of the I/O 
modules as the design remains unchanged. 
 

Please forward this notification to the appropriate person(s) in your organization.  

 

Description of Change 
The CE registration mark is being removed from Grayhill I/O modules. This is the only change. 
The design, materials and manufacturing methods are not changing. 
 

Reason for Change 
CE requires that all products carrying their mark be RoHS compliant. Grayhill I/O modules and 
mounting racks are not RoHS compliant, so the CE mark will be removed. 
 

Effective Date 
January 1, 2015 
 

Part Numbers Affected 
 
All parts beginning with: 
70 
 

Action Required 
No action is required.  
 
 
 


